COPY OF AIR LETTER

1.LOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH OOEPOBATION REGISTER
Classn(S)
RNC 7L, Fenchurch Street, 1 ondon, E.C.3
ond September, 1955.
Dear Sir,
Steamers "RIO DAS ANTAS" and
} "LILOYD CUARTO"

5 I have your letter of the 16th August and
am obliged to you for the information contained
therein.

As the class of esach ship has already been
suspended owing %o overdue surveys, you are
qui te ecorrect in stating that a fuil Speclal
Survey of bhull and machinery will be required in
each instances.

The Survey concerned should be a Speclal
Survey (C), but bearing tn mind the age of the
ships and the fact that the next drilling surveys
become due in 1857 and 1958 respectively, it
might be as well to approach the Owners sbout
carrying out a Speclal Survey (D) on this occasion.

Yours falthfully,

Deputy Clerk to
the Classificatlon Commit tee.

M. Caldwell, EsCe,
‘g RIO DE JANEIRO.
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